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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope all of our families who celebrated Eid this week had a fantastic time. The children really enjoyed 

their party on Friday. 

 

Look out for letters regarding your child’s next parent workshop, we hope as many of you as possible 

can join us for them. 

Keep an eye on our key dates list for this term, we will continue to add in planned events each week. 

Children have been invited to take part in the West Midlands Metro ‘design a new logo’ competition. 

See details below. Children can create their designs at home and bring them into school for us to enter 

them. 

Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
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Attendance  
The figures below show you the attendance % for each KS1 &KS2 class for this academic 

year so far. Please work with us to ensure your child is in school on time every day. 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Key Dates 
• Wednesdays: Year 3W swimming lessons 

• Tuesday 16th April: Year 6 – SATs Workshop at 9:00am 

• Thursday 18th April: Year 4 – Multiplication Workshop at 9:00am  

• Tuesday 23rd April: Year 5 – Science Workshop at 9:00am  

• Tuesday 30th April: Year 2 – SATs Workshop at 9:00am   

• Thursday 2nd May: Parent Coffee Morning at 8:50am 

• Monday 6th May: School closed for Bank Holiday   

• Wednesday 8th May: Year 1 – Science Workshop at 9:00am 

• Monday 13th May – Friday 17th May: Year 6 SATs Tests 

• Tuesday 21st May: Nursery – Understanding the World Workshop at 9:00am  

• Wednesday 22nd May: Reception – Understanding the world Workshop at 9:00am  

• Friday 24th May: School closes at 2:30pm for Half Term  

• Monday 3rd June: Teacher Training Day 

• Tuesday 4th June: School opens for pupils at 8:30am  
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


